Central Elementary Community
School PACMeeting

June 6, 2023
Meeting called to order at 5:46pm

Present: Michelle, Devyn, Maddie, Tsandlia, Donna

Treasurer Report:
-General: $4954.19
-Gaming: $8.23

Fundraisers:
Freezie sales: Went well, and we can possibly sell the rest on sports day.

Ms. Neutenbalmer: Child and youthcare worker who is trying to help manage Lost and
Found. Mabels Labels sells labels and does fundraisers for schools. We think our
families wouldn’t be interested in this. Donna will remind parents in the fall to label the
kid’s clothes.

Art Cards: A fundraiser we can do again in the fall. Contact in September when we get
back. Michelle will reply to their email.

Hot Lunch: We're not doing hot lunch in September, but will do it the first week of
October.

Hot Lunch for Sports Day:

-Hot dogs boiled and wrapped (no named chicken dogs): $2.00

-Also offer veggie dog: $2.00

-Chips (Lays) $1.00

-Juice Boxes $1.25

-Water bottles: $1.00

-We have enough Ketchup and Mustard, and classes can share in their “pod”.
*Goal: Toget MunchalLunch menu out by Friday the 9th in the email. Make clear in
email that parents need to add themselves on Munchalunch to order for Sports Day,



and they can pick them up downstairs in the kitchen. Maddie will contact some more
volunteers for Sports Day.

Donna’s School Report:
-Family Gathering June 7th with dinner outside from 2:30-4:30.
-Safe Arrival App is going well: Call in, text in.
-Seamless Day: Registration is open for next year. Any grade can apply now.
Subsidy is available for any families that qualify.
-Term 3 Report Card: Will be different this term. We are transitioning to online
report cards. A lot more visually appealing.
-School Wide Field Trip: Bridal Falls Waterslides due to a generous donor. Only
$5 for busing and admission.
-Cheam Wetlands June 27th Field Trip.
-National Indigenous People’s Day at Townsend Park on June 21st.
-The last full day school will have a Recognition Assembly especially for grade
4’s and 5’s. No medals this year: Certificates. On June 28th.

Planning for Fall: (Hot Lunches Dates):
-Oct. 5th (Thursday): Little Ceasars
-Nov. 3rd

-Dec. 1st.

-None for January

-Feb. 2nd

-March 8th

-None for April

-May 3rd

-June 25th (Tuesday on the last week)

Michelle made a motion to keep doing MunchalLunch for next year. Maddie seconded it.
Motion passed.

Meeting called to order at 7:02pm.



